
The Story of Joseph
Can you cut out each scene and stick them in the correct order? Check you have the story set out properly before you stick it down!

Jacob was a Hebrew 
who lived in Canaan 
with his 12 sons. His 
favourite son was Joseph 
so he bought him a 
beautiful colourful coat. 
This made the other sons 
jealous.

Joseph had two very 
strange dreams. He told 
his brothers about his 
dreams. This made the 
brothers angrier still.

The brothers plotted to 
kill Joseph but instead 
they threw him into a 
deep pit.

They told Jacob that 
Joseph had died.

Joseph was taken to 
Egypt and sold to 
Potiphar as a slave. 
Although Joseph worked 
very hard, he was 
thrown into jail when 
Potiphar’s wife made up 
lies about him.

While in prison, Joseph 
met two men who had 
worked for the Pharaoh. 
They told Joseph about 
their dreams and he 
predicted their futures. 
The baker’s outcome was 
bad but the cupbearer 
would be released. He 
was right!
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A while later the 
pharaoh started to have 
strange dreams. No-one 
could tell him what they 
meant. The cupbearer 
told the pharaoh about 
Joseph. Joseph was sent 
for and the pharaoh told 
him about his dreams. 

The pharaoh told Joseph 
about his two strange 
dreams.

Joseph explained the 
dreams to the pharaoh. 
He said there would 
be seven good years of 
harvest, followed by 
seven years of famine. 
He told the pharaoh 
that they should store 
corn so they would not 
starve. Joseph was made 
governor.

Back in Canaan, Jacob 
and his sons were 
starving. Jacob sent 
ten of his sons to Egypt 
to buy corn from the 
governor. When they got 
to Egypt they did not 
recognise Joseph. Joseph 
accused them of being 
spies and said that he 
would give them grain 
but they must return 
with their youngest 
brother and Simeon 
would have to stay in 
prison.

They soon returned to 
Egypt with Benjamin, 
the youngest brother. 
Joseph welcomed them 
and set Simeon free. 
On their way home a 
horseman came after 
them accusing them of 
stealing the governor’s 
silver cup. To their 
horror it was found in 
Benjamin’s sack of corn. 
They were taken back to 
the palace.

This was all part of 
Joseph’s plan to find 
out what kind of people 
they were now. He said 
Benjamin must stay 
behind to be his slave. 
Judah, the brother who 
sold Joseph, said “If 
you keep Benjamin, my 
father will die of grief. 
Please keep me instead”. 
When Joseph saw his 
brothers had changed he 
hugged them. Soon after, 
the whole family moved 
to Egypt to be with 
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The Story of Joseph
Can you match the text to the pictures and stick them in the correct order? Check you have the story set out properly before you stick it down!
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The Story of Joseph
Can you write a short description of what happens at each stage of the story?
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